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Wraparound Clubs – Reminder: February 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Breakfast Club 
Breakfast Club runs in the main school hall. Children are to use the Y3/Y4 entrance doors, which face 
onto Church Lane to enter Breakfast Club, where they will be met by a member of staff to sign them in.  
 
The cost of Breakfast club is £3.00 per session, which includes a range of cereals, toast, pancakes etc. 
You can book this via the MCAS app and should be done before 3pm, the day before.   
 
Cool Kids After School Club 
Sessions are available as follows: 

• Session one (Includes a snack)    3.00pm – 4.30pm:   £5.50 

• Session two (Includes dinner and dessert) 3.00pm – 5.30pm:   £9.00 

• Session three (Includes dinner and dessert) 3.00pm – 6pm:   £10.00 
 
Please also note that parents will be charged the next session rate if their child isn’t collected within the 
session time they have been booked onto. 
 
For any children that are collected after 6pm, there will be a £5 late fee charged.  
 
Key Reminders: 
 

• All clubs MUST be booked and paid for in advance, using the MCAS app. Sessions must be 
paid for at the time of booking (unless you pay via childcare vouchers). Children will not be allowed 
to attend if your account falls into arrears and you will be contacted to collect your child.  

 

• Sessions cannot be booked for the same day. To allow us to be prepared with staffing, 
registers and food, all sessions must be booked the day before.  

 

• We understand that sometimes emergencies crop up and you may need after-school club at short 
notice. In this instance, please contact the school office on 01924 891546 to explain and the office 
can book this in with the club staff. 

 
As always if you have any queries regarding any of the wraparound provision, please contact Mrs 
Thompson, Wraparound Club Manager, or Mrs Tintor, Senior Admin Officer. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Mr Welsh 
Headteacher 


